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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From:  Barbara Tillett, LC representative 

Subject:  Proposed revision to instruction 6.15.1.7, “Groups of Instruments” 

 
LC thanks the CCC representative for preparing this revision.  We support the changes as 
written by CCC and  modified by the editorial corrections from ALA’s items 1 and 2.   
 
We do not feel a change is needed to address ALA’s item 3 regarding jazz ensemble.  
This may be an issue for the joint CAML/LC/MLA group looking at music instructions to 
discuss further, but we feel the current CCC wording is sufficient for now. 


